TONBRIDGE & MALLING BOROUGH COUNCIL

COUNCIL

18 February 2010

Report of the Chief Executive

Part 1- Public

Matters For Information

1 RESPONSE TO MOTIONS

- 1.1 The Council, at its last meeting on 19 November, passed two resolutions that I was asked to draw to the attention of the relevant Ministers, Party Spokesmen, the LGA and the two MPs that cover the Borough.
- 1.2 I duly did so and appended are the replies that I have received together with examples of the letters I wrote that contain the wording of the two resolutions.
- 1.3 I hope Members find the responses of interest.

Background papers: contact: David Hughes

Nil

David Hughes
Chief Executive